
NOTICE 

29.09.2022 

 

  

 All the students of department of Arabic are 

hereby informed that our departmental Wall 

Magazine will unveiled today at 12:30 P.M. by our 

Hon’ble Principal sir. 

 So, all faculty members as well as students are 

earnestly requested to assemble in front of our 

department in time. 

 

 

 

Head of the Department 

Department of Arabic 

 


